
 

 
 

would like to invite the participants of the  

21st World Congress of Soil Science to the 

 
 

Research in Germany – Lunch Session 

 
 
  

to be held on Tuesday, August 14th, from 12:30 to14:00 at Windsor Oceânico Convention Center 

(Oceania Rooms VI to X). 

 
Representatives of the German Research Foundation (DFG), the German Academic Exchange 

Service (DAAD) and the Alexander von Humboldt-Foundation will provide valuable information on 

funding schemes and collaboration opportunities. Moreover, two scientists working in the field of Soil 

Science in Germany will give exclusive insights into their experiences in the German research 

landscape. Afterwards, attendees will get the chance to ask questions and seek individual in-depth 

advice. The event will be held in English, is free of charge and includes food and beverages. 

  

 

Programme: 

 
 

12:30  Welcome and Introduction to the German Research Landscape 

Maxi Neidhardt, DFG Office Latin America 

 

12:40  Testimonial I 

 Prof. Dr Thomas Scholten, Chair of Soil Science and Geomorphology at University of 

Tübingen 

  

12:55  Testimonial II 

 Prof. Dr Ellen Kandeler, Director of the Area of Soil Biology at University of Hohenheim 

 

13:10   Funding Opportunities for International Collaboration 

Prof. Dr Christina Siebe, DFG Liaison Scientist 

 

13:20  Study and Research in Germany: Scholarships and Possibilities 

Maria Julia Torres, DAAD Office Rio de Janeiro 

 

13:30  Funding Programmes of the Alexander von Humboldt-Foundation  

  Prof. Dr Fernando Stavale, Brazilian Center for Research in Physics (CBPF) 

 

   

13:40  Q&A 

  

 

  


